April 6, 1970

Cher Monsieur Sinnassany,

I apologize for being so late to answer your letter. Our Forum
had been much engaged in preparing its Annual Conference Jjust when your
letter was received.

I should be very pleased to make an arrangement for your son to
work here in Japan. As regards further consultation and information
on this matter, please come in contact with Mr. Kagzuhisa Mori, Secretary
General of our Forum, who is scheduled to be in Paris from April 18
to April 19. He will visit there for the two days as one of the members
of the Industrial Mission on NPT International Safeguards now being
sent by our Forum. Tentative Schedule of the Mission and its Hotel
in Paris are shown below snd you will find it available to call Mr.
Mori on phone during his stay in Paris.

Truly yours,

Seinogsuke Hashimoto
Schedule

April 18  Frankfurt Lv. 09125 Emaseg
(8a)  Paris Ar, 10130 ( "

19 Free
(8w)
( 2€j> vieit to Foratom & to Japanese Embassy
Jio

Paris Ive . 19105 2153573
Prankfurt Ar. 20:10 "

Hotel
CALIFORNIA (Champs Elysees)

16, Rue de Berri, Paris
?b.ﬂne: 3590 95» 00



